June Messages

Fun Fridays

The Parent Council would like to run THEMED FRIDAY'’S for the month of June. Students can
participate and donations will be accepted on School Cash.

June 3 - Rainbow Day - 7~ Dress in your favourite colours of the ¢, ™~
rainbow or all of them!!
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June 9 - Superhero/Community Helper Day - Who is your e
superhero? Dress as your favourite superhero or community bod
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June 17 - Jumbo Freeze Day- Jumbo Freeze for sale, purchases
can be made through school cash online.

June 24 - Tropical Day - ¥ Show us your unique style while wearing your favourite
shades/sunglasses.

BBQ & Scholastic Book Fair

Reminder to all families to complete orders in School Cash Online by
end of day Thursday.

SMFI Family BBQ is on June 8 from 4:00-6:00. See you therel!!
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Book Fair will run June 6-10. Classes will visit the Library throughout Scholastic
the week with their Teacher.

The Book Fair will also be open the evening of the Family BBQ.

Kindergarten Registration

Although registration can happen at any point throughout the

year, the sooner we have completed registration packages _-gd';_ Huron-Superior Catholic
returned to the school, the better it is in terms of planning for the S imer menmen poa s
upcoming school year. Please share this informational

flyer with your friends and family that have children who are
ready to start school.

Register Today!



June Messages
Dress Code

As the weather warms up, we remind our school community of the dress code policy, as follows.

Students, staff, parents, and visitors to the school should dress respectfully at school and
school-sponsored events. We expect common sense to be the key criterion in determining what is
acceptable. However, it should be known that the following shall be enforced:

% Clothing displaying racist, sexist, offensive, drug or alcohol related slogans or images is not
permitted
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Bare midriffs, short shorts, micro minis, spaghetti straps on tops or dresses, halter tops,
backless shirts or blouses and transparent clothing are not acceptable
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Shorts and skirts must be mid thigh length
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Intentionally torn or ripped clothing will not be allowed

9,
°

Hats, hoods, bandanas, and sunglasses will be allowed only in the school yard
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Foot wear should support the foot to prevent injury thus sandals should have a back strap.

Morning Arrival

Effective immediately, students are no longer required to enter the school prior to the first bell. Upon
arrival, all Grade 1-8 students will head directly to the school yard to their designated play area
(Primary/Junior/Intermediate). Kindergarten students will enter the school and head to their regular
classroom where they will access the gated play area.

We ask that families please continue to use the parent drop off/pick up area on Gibbs Street when
dropping off and picking up students. The bus bay must be kept clear for buses, cabs and
emergency vehicles only.

Library Books

We have a number of library books that are unaccounted for and will cost a significant amount to
replace. We are asking for your support and your best detective work, to DROP EVERYTHING AND

SEARCH your home for any school library books or textbooks they may have. -
).

Lost and Found =

There are a number of items in the lost and found, please remind your child to take a look for any
misplaced or lost clothing, shoes, hats, mitts, gloves and so on.



